St Edward’s Primary School Newsletter

Children First 



                                        February 2017
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 A reminder the school closes on Friday at 3pm and re-opens for pupils on Thursday the 16th of February at 9am.
Primary 1 and 2 Assembly
The children of Primary 1 and 2 will lead a special Valentine’s Assembly on Thursday at 2pm. Tea and coffee will be served from 1.45pm. Please join us if you can.

SPCA Visit
The SPCA will visit the school tomorrow to deliver workshops on a variety of themes to all classes. 

Faith Celebrated
Primary 7 children and their families are invited to Mass on Thursday 9th of February at 7pm in St Margaret’s High School to celebrate Catholic Education Week which starts on Sunday 12th of February. This year the theme is “ Developing as a Community of Faith and Learning.” As a school we will celebrate Catholic Education week on Sunday 19th of February at 11am Mass. Children are invited to wear their school uniform and attend this Mass. Some of our older children will be involved in the Liturgy with pupils from St Dominic’s Primary. This month Primary 2 will lead our Mass to celebrate the feast of Our Lady of Lourdes on Friday 10th of February at 9.30am in the church. Please join us if you can.
Afterschool Clubs
We now have a number of lunchtime clubs running this term. The cross country team are busy preparing for the next qualifier on 21st of February. Later in the month we have a Dance Coach starting who will help prepare our team for the upcoming Airdrie Dance Festival later in the term. Our “ Better Movers, Better Thinkers “ Coach is currently running a lunchtime club for Primary 3 and 4.
House Trips

House Captains are currently pricing the cost of a trip to our House Cities. We agreed at the meeting the children of Aberdeen would choose one of the other House Cities to visit as a trip to Aberdeen would be too expensive. During Finance Fortnight I will give each class £20 and their task is to organise ways to make their money grow into a larger amount. All monies raised will go towards the House Trips. The school will cover the remaining costs using money raised at our recent Christmas Fayre. We feel this would be a great educational opportunity for our children.  

Latest and Best
Children will complete their Latest and Best Jotters in the week beginning 20th of February. Please take time to comment on your child’s work and discuss their targets set with their class teacher.
Finance and Fairtrade
During this month all classes will be learning about Finance and Fairtrade. A number of activities are planned for all classes. Children will be visiting the local Bank of Scotland and supermarkets. A variety of workshops are also being delivered by North Lanarkshire Council, Barclays and HSBC.
Better Movers Better Thinkers 
Please find below the link to a parental survey that our coaches have asked us to share with you.
http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/PAH-ParentSurvey/
Diary Dates
P1 and 2 Assembly – Thursday 9th February  

P2 Mass – Friday 10th February
Whole School Mass Ash Wednesday – 1st March

World Book Day  - 2nd  March 

School Photographer  - 9th March
Kind Regards,

Siobhan Egan               Head Teacher
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Child’s Name:----------------------------

Parental Signature:----------------------------------------------------
